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  18 June 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I am writing to inform you of our teaching staff arrangements for the next academic year.  
 
With effect from September 2021 our classes will be as follows: 
 
Reception   Mrs Richardson 
Year 1         Mrs Finch/Mrs Beechey 
Year 2   Miss Bentley 
Year 3    Mrs Burns 
Year 4   Mrs Derbyshire 
Year 5   Mr Smith 
Year 6   Mrs Eastham  
 
Mrs Beechey will also be providing support in Year 6. 

 
I hope you will join me in wishing all our staff and pupils well for the next academic year. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
S Hardaker 

 
Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher 
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